
 

                                                                                                          Friday 18th June 2021 
 

New Woodpecker Hall School Jumper 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I wrote to you earlier this week with the exciting news that our schools will be 
amalgamating at the start of the new academic year.  
As part of this, children will be wearing a new uniform which will become compulsory in 
January 2022.  
 
As promised we will be supplying all of our current children in Reception to Year 6 with a 
school jumper which they can wear from the start of school in September. 
 
Please fill out the order form below for the children in your family. Return this to the school 
office by Monday 21st June 2021.  
Apologies for the short return date however we need to get the jumpers ordered in time. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
 

Nicky Ross  
Headteacher, Woodpecker and Cuckoo Hall Academy   
North Star Community Trust, Leader of Primary Education                                                              
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
Please return to the school office on Monday 21st June 2021. 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________ Class: ______ Jumper size: _____________ 
Child’s Name: ____________________________ Class: ______ Jumper size: _____________ 
Child’s Name: ____________________________ Class: ______ Jumper size: _____________ 
Child’s Name: ____________________________ Class: ______ Jumper size: _____________ 
Child’s Name: ____________________________ Class: ______ Jumper size: _____________ 
 
 
Jumper Sizes: 3-4, 5-6, 7-8, 9-10, 11-12, 13 
 


